FAWWA

FALCON AREA WATER & WASTEWATER AUTHORITY

March 3, 2022
To Whom it May Concern:

Please be advised that JDS-Hydro Consultants, a Division of RESPC, and Philip J. Anderson, Esq., are fully
authorized to represent the Falcon Area Water and Wastewater Authority (FAWWA) regarding the 1041

Permit Application being submitted to Fl Paso County for review and approval of a water delivery system in
the northern portion of El Paso County.

;

Ja orely, Presiden

Sincerely,
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